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Next meeting on 25th September 2018 
 
 
The agenda on Tuesday will be as follows: 
 

• Report on Essex Park Drive lease approval and execution 

• Report on Sydney Parteger Reserve 

• Planning for 3 days a week at Essex Park Drive 

• Movie Day 

 

Activities will be: 
 

• Chess, jigsaws, cards and other games available after the reports and speaker 

 

 

PETITION 

 

OUR PETITION HAS OVER SIGNATURES! 

 

• WE HAVE DONE THIS!   

• WELL DONE TO ALL 

  

 

WE WILL PRESENT IT TO COUNCIL EARLY OCTOBER. 

 
 
 
Last Friday’s morning tea at the Narre Warren Bowls Club 
 
Last Friday we were invited to attend a morning tea hosted by Luke Donnellan, President Trevor and 
VP Doug, (with Merrilyn and I as invited guests). We presented our petition which was signed by 90 
people. 
 



https://www.facebook.com/luke.donnellan/videos/1713406235435689/  
 
The photo will be in next week’s bulletin above is a link to Luke’s video of the day. 
 
 
 
Endeavour Hills Library 
 
We have a project with the Endeavour Hills Library, demonstrating various tasks. 
A plan needs to be submitted to the library by 5th October, Stan and Ivan will prepare the plan for 
submission by President Trevor. The actions required for the plan will be undertaken by Stan, Ivan, 
Tony and Rudi. Other members may be asked to contribute. 
 

• Cut out MDF butterflies and UFO’s or colouring by children 

• Simple bike repairs 

• Scale modelling - Vin 

• Simple house repairs blocked sink fix tap washer what else? 
How many sessions do we want what days Wednesdays, Saturdays? When mornings, afternoons 

evenings? 

 

Cricket or Bowls Scoreboards 

 

 

 

A local has donated a number of tools to us on addition to a table tennis table.  Regrettable his wife 

passed away recently, and family issues sees him needing to move from his home.   A retired 

toolmaker he previously manufactured scoreboards for bowling and Cricked Clubs and due to 

circumstances was left with about 100 scoreboards.    

 

https://www.facebook.com/luke.donnellan/videos/1713406235435689/


These are manual and don't rely on batteries or electronics. 

The word 'ends' can easily be changed to read 'overs' . 

Please use any contacts that you might have to assist with their sale. They are unused and in their 

original boxes.  A sample is available. 

Part of the sale will go towards our building fund and could be a significant fund raiser for us. 

Forthcoming Events 

 

• Dinner Dance 24th November 2018 at the Dandenong Club 

 

Community Grants – City of Casey 

 

Trevor has submitted our application for a community grant in the latest round of grants from the 

City of Casey. 

 

Liberal Party News 

 

 

An elected Liberal Nationals Government will 

provide a $10,000 equipment grant for the new 

look Hampton Park Men’s Shed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Cluster Meeting 

John Thornton, Tony Phillips and Paul Morris will attend the next Cluster meeting on 27th September. 

 

Parks Victoria 

It has now come to light that the intent of Parks Victoria was for the City of Casey to manage all of the 

Sydney Parteger reserve and this is now being reflected with a new agreement. This means that 

approval of both PV and council is necessary for us to be allocated land at the reserve. 

We will keep pushing for the Sydney 

Parteger Reserve as our permanent 

site. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registered Address of the EHMS 
 
At present we do not have a post box, and last week I found a letter from the Department of Justice in 
the letter box at Essex Park Drive. If you are completing forms or other communication the registered 
address is: 
 
Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed 
3 Corker Close Narre Warren 
Victoria 3805 

EHMS Committees 
 
Program     BBQ    Management 
 
Graeme Seymour    Stan Ashley  Trevor Ratcliffe     John Grennan 
Andras Jakab    John Grennan Doug Rowley          Neil Bennet 
Neil Bennet     Graeme Seymour Paul Morris            Laurie Canfield 
John Grennan     Ivan Stiglic  Tony Phillips         John Thornton 
         Graeme Seymour  Ton Ejigendaal 
           
 
 
 
 
 



 
Working with Children Checks held by:   Future activities: 
 
Ton Ejigendaal  John Grennan   Whatever we want. 
Geoff Brown   Neil Bennett    
Doug Rowley   Andras Jakab    
Peter Ramsbotham  Tony Phillips         
Stan Ashley   Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris   Hans van Dyk 
Gordon Harris  Robert Kay 
Geoff Lacey   Will Beattie 

Sudoku – Answer on Tuesday 

 
Back to the hard one’s again this week 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Link for Endeavour Hills Newspaper - EHD Star Journal – 24th September 2018 
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https://starcommunity.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=983cc94bbed5b1ba28a7be526&id=8bea27b313&e=2d1b1e8829


EHMS signage 
 

Attached are some bits that I have to layout the word Hills, now I 
wonder if my fellow members would like to add to this to make 

up Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed. 
Letters can be made up of anything ‘workshop’ related and not 
too heavy or thick. 
Letter size is 150mm for caps and 100mm for rest. 
These would then be mounted on a sheet to hang or on an A 
frame. 
  
The signboard is in our storeroom. 

 

Building Fund 

As always thanks for the amazing donations and thanks to the BBQ team. 

We have set a target of $100,000 for our building fund. 

         
$40235.06

$100,000

Building Fund
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